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Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
Term 3 has been a very fast paced and busy period of time, filled with many rich, 
engaging and educationally positive learning opportunities. On behalf of the entire 
school staff I wish the students, parents and community of Lawson Public School a 
very happy and safe Term 3 holiday period. We look forward to welcoming the 
students and staff back on Monday 14th October 2024 for the commencement of 
Term 4. 

Stage 3 Camp 

Throughout Week 8 of Term 3, our Stage 3 students attended school camp to the 
Broken Bay Sport and Recreation site. I was fortunate enough to spend the 
ThursdayYour paragraph text with the students and staff and engage in the abseiling 
activity. I was so incredibly proud of each and every child for their have a go attitude 
and behaviour while on camp. Additionally, I would like to offer a very special thanks 
to the amazing staff who gave up their own time to attend. Thank you, Miss Taylor, 
Miss Graham, Miss Thomas, Mr Smith, Miss Cheryl and Miss Phoenix. Additionally, I 
would like to thank the parents, carers and families for supporting the Stage 3 camp 
in 2024. 

Narragunnawali Festival 
Lawson Public School Stage 2 choir performed at the Narragunnawali Festival at 
Katoomba High School on Monday night and will perform again tonight. I would like to 
congratulate all the students involved for their hard work and commitment to the 
festival. I would also like to thank Ms Heyne and Mrs Pratt for the outstanding work 
supporting the team. 

Sydney West Athletics Carnival 
Harrison will be representing Lawson on Friday at the Sydney West Athletics Carnival. 
We wish him well in this competition. Go Harry! 



Lawson Rural Fire Service Bushfire Awareness Talk 

Week 10 Assembly 
On Friday of this week, we will be conducting our Week 10 assembly run by Orange 
and Red classes. Both of our fantastic dance groups will be performing. I hope to see 
as many school and community members as possible to showcase the fantastic 
things that are happening at Lawson Public School. 

Working Bee 
On Tuesday of Week 9, we had a supportive crew assist with the working bee. The 
team took the opportunity to build and install a new vegetable garden. Thank you to 
all involved for donating your time to support our school. 

We have organised for the Lawson Rural Fire Service (RFS) to visit our school on 
Thursday, 26th September to talk to our students about bushfire awareness and 
safety. The talk covers many topics related to bushfire awareness, the message of 
being prepared and what to do in an emergencyYour paragraph text 

Attendance Matters 
Regular attendance helps students to: 

develop a sense of belonging 
develop and maintain friendships 
be more engaged at school 
progress with their learning 
be more aware of career and life options. 

Every day counts. Missing just one day a fortnight can amount to four weeks of lost 
learning over a year. Over their school life. This can equal one year of missed learning. 



2025 School Enrolments 
Kindergarten enrolments and all other enrolments for 2025 are currently being 
taken. In order for us to prepare our classes and ensure that equitable class 
numbers are maintained, it is essential that we have all the information needed 
leading into 2025 as early as possible. If you know of someone who is enrolling at 
Lawson Public School and has not yet done so, could you please pass on our school 
details? Additionally, if you have children in Kindergarten to Year 5 and are planning 
on moving at the end of the year, that information is also important. 

I wish you a very happy and enjoyable fortnight ahead. 

My kindest regards, 

Mr Tony Jeff 
Principal 



TERM 3 2024 
Week 10 

Wednesday 25 September: Narragunnawali Festival - Night Performance 
Thursday 26 September: RFS & SES Visit 

Friday 27 September: Fun Food Fest 
Friday 27 September: Assembly @ 1.50pm - Dance Groups Performing 

Friday 27 September: Last Day of Term 3 

Term 4 2024 
Week 1 

Monday 14 October: First Day of Term 4 - Students Return 

Week 2 
Monday 21 October: School Spectacular Dance Rehearsal 

Wednesday 23 October: School Spectacular Choir Rehearsal 
Friday 25 October: Grandparents Day 
Friday 25 October: Stage 2 Assembly 

Office News 

Student Absence 
If a student is absent,we ask that you use the school Sentral 
App. Should you not have access to this app, please call the 
front office to receive a linking code. Please do not email the 
school email address to advise of absences. 

Permission Notes 
Whenreturning permission notes for school activities it is a legal requirement to return a 

SEPARATE permission note for each child. If you pay online it is still necessary to return 
the permission note to the office. . Please ensure your child/s full name and class are on 
the permission note. LATE NOTES WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED Please do not email 
permission notes to the school email address. Original notes must be handed into the 
front office. For P&C events such as fun food, uniform shop, school caps etc… please do 
not pay online through the school website or School Bytes. 

Anaphylaxis and Asthma Action Plans” 
These need to beupdated by your Doctoror at your annual consultant date. 
Please ensure your child’s updated Epi-pens and action plans are provided 
to the office as a matter of urgency. For students with Asthma, please 
ensure we have an updated action plan and Ventolin that is in date, as 
some inhalers may expire during the year. For those students which have 
allergies and require an antihistamine, please ensure you provide these to 
the office 







www.lawsonpandc.com 
Lawson Public School P&C 
lawsonpandc@gmail.com 

We are bringing big 
(and small!) 

FUNdraising in 2024 
We are assisting the school leaders with 

raising funds for much needed air 
conditioning in the library and 

classrooms. 

Help the P&C improve our school 
community by getting involved in our 

fundraising events. Every little bit 
helps!! 

Food Fest Fridays 

Cuppa After the Book Parade 

Athletics Carnival 

Father's Day Stall 

Possum Drey workshop 

We've had an amazing term and had lots of fun 
Our fundraisers have been successful thanks to your support!! 

Lawson P&C 
Newsletter 

Term 3, Week 10 

SUCCESSES!!!!



Get Involved 

Sunday Free20 time 
October? on Lend a hand at our BBQ. 
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Thisterm!! 

And our always 
successful 

uniform shop 
and BBQ Thank 
you to everyone 

who 
volunteered 



October School Holidays 
Workshops and Events 

Book into one of our workshops to create, make and 
construct. More workshops over the page. 

To book visit the website or your local Library branch. 
bluemountainslibrar y.eventbrite.com.au 

Stained Glass with Naomi Oliver 
10.00 -11.00am | Kindy - Year 6 | $6 
Tuesday 1st October, Katoomba Library 
Wednesday 2nd October, Springwod Hub, Meeting Room 2 
Have fun creating a stained glass design using 
cellophane, which you can hang on a window to add 
colour to your space. 

Collaborative Creations - Spring Flowers! 

Folded Paper Bracelets with Naomi Oliver 
11.30 - 12.30pm | Year 3 - Year 8 | $6 

Tuesday 1st October, Katoomba Library 

Wednesday 2nd October, Springwod Hub, Meeting Room 2 

These Spring school holidays we will be celebrating Spring 
by making flowers, and if you like, adding them to our 

community flower bowl. 
Each branch will have a collection of papers and flower 

templates for you to make your own floral creations. There 
will also be a community flower bowl in each branch where 

you can place your flowers. Drop in to a branch anytime 
during the school holidays and ask our friendly staff for 

materials. 

Learn this step-by-step folding technique to craft 
an awesome, multicoloured paper bracelet! 



Things to do in the 

School Holidays 
Come and join the fun with NPWS ranger-guided activities for 
kids, teens and families. Discover, create, imagine and explore! 

Spring 2024 | 
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Operates every Saturday during school holidays 

Grand Cliff Top Walk 
guided tour 
Join a Discovery Ranger on a 3 hour guided tour 
along the Wentworth Falls section of the newly 
constructed trail. Learn about the unique ecosystems 
and how this spectacular 19km walk on Gundungurra 

country wasnewcreated. 

For bookings visit: www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au/things-to-do/ 
guided-tours/grand-cliff-top-walk-guided-tour 

https://www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au/things-to-do/guided-tours/grand-cliff-top-walk-guided-tour
https://www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au/things-to-do/guided-tours/grand-cliff-top-walk-guided-tour
















BOOKINGS 
ESSENTIAL 
P: (02) 9230 2047 or 
E: dps.education@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

FREE ENTRY 
Activities 9.30am to 3pm 

LOCATION 
Parliament of New South Wales, 
6 Macquarie Street 
Opposite Martin Place 
The public café will be open. 

Enjoy live music and more... 

Friday 11 
October 
9.30am – 3pm 

at the 
Parliament 
of NSW 

Free activities 
for children up 
to 12 years 

Visit our heritage rooms 

Learn how to vote 
and make a law 

Give a speech for an 
election campaign 

Participate in a 
committee role play 

Make craft animals 
and objects 

Visit Australia’s oldest 
Parliament to learn about 
democracy in NSW, and 
join in the fun for young 
citizens, future leaders 
and their families. 








